
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The special meeting of the Board of Township Trustees, Newbury Township was called to order 
at 7:00 p.m., March 13, 2013, with Mr. Quigley, Mr. Skomrock, Ms. Blair present. This was to 
discuss the 2014 budget. 
 
Discussion was on the 2014 budget and beyond.  May topics were discussed, including general 
fund, park funding, road funds.   
 
Motion to move clean up day funding to the Road fund from the general fund motion by Mr. 
Quigley, 2nd by Ms. Blair and unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
 
A motion to charge Ironman Contractors for utilities based proportionate to square footage of 
building.  Motion by Mr. Skomrock, 2nd by Ms. Blair and unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
 
 
This meeting was adjourned at   8:40 p.m., upon a motion by Ms. Blair, a second by Mr. 
Skomrock, and a unanimous affirmative vote. 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 
 Jan Blair – Trustee     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


